
 

 

 

 

Wednesday 3rd July 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

On Thursday 18th July, our Year 9 students will be taking part in an Elite Skills Workshop (Team building 

skills) with the Army.  

 

All students will be required to wear their school P.E kit for the whole day and suitable footwear as they will 

be doing activities on the school field.  

 

This workshop gives students a taste of Army Teamwork and problem solving, with a wide range of hands-

on confidence building activities. The Elite Skills Academy is full of challenging tasks that develop mental 

and physical attributes. A careers presentation is included to contextualise the day’s experiences within the 

Army workplace. You can watch a workshop here: https://jobs.army.mod.uk/base/ 

 

Team building events are important because they are fun and encourage students to get to know each 

other outside of their normal timetabled lessons. Events like these develop communication, collaboration 

and build trust.  

 

All students are expected to take part. If your child has a medical condition that prevents them taking part 

in some of the activities, they will remain with their group and spectate.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions at careers@bromfords.essex.sch.uk 

Kind regards,  

 

K Lynch  
Miss K Lynch  

Whole School Careers Lead and Geography Teacher 
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